
 



Training -12-2022 at Mellampudi Village 

 

 

 

 

 

Fostering Awareness on Skill Development  
 

 

Details of the Event: 

Date of the Event :09-12-2022 

Name of the Event :Fostering Awareness on Skill Development Training 

Venue :Mellepudi 

No. Of Participants:Students:97,Staff:02 No. 

of Beneficiaries:173 

 

 Objective: 
 

On December 9, 2022, a "Fostering Awareness on Skill Development" event was held in 

Mellampudi Village. Organized by KL Deemed to be University (Koneru Lakshmaiah Education 

Foundation) Department of B.Sc. (Honours) Agriculture, National Service Scheme (NSS) Unit-04, the 

initiative aimed to highlight the importance of skill development for personal and economic 

growth. Through workshops, demonstrations, and discussions, attendees were informed about 

various in-demand skills and opportunities for vocational training and entrepreneurship. The 

event emphasized the significance of continuous learning and empowerment, fostering a culture 

of skill enhancement within the community. 

 

Description: 

KL Deemed to be University's Department of B.Sc. (Honours) Agriculture, National Service 

Scheme (NSS) Unit-04, conducted a program in Mellepudi Village. Dr. P. Senthil Murugan, 

HOD of B.Sc. (Honours) Agriculture, appreciated the idea proposed by the Unit-4 NSS 

Volunteers. The team, led by KLEF NSS, aimed to raise awareness about skill development, 

providing all necessary permissions and support for the event. On December 9, 2022, the team 

arrived at 2:00 PM and organized students into different teams to spread awareness among 

villagers about improving their skillsets to enhance earning potential. Under the guidance of Dr. 

Ch. Hanumantha Rao, Mr. P. Srikanth Reddy, Programme Coordinator of KLEF NSS, initiated 

the idea and provided utmost support. The program, led by Programme Officer Dr. Md. Abdul 

Basith and NSS Coordinator Mr. P. Suresh, along with Student Mentor Mr. GVKP. 

Chandrasekhar, aimed to uplift the livelihoods of underprivileged students by promoting skill 

development opportunities provided by KL institutions. 

 

Outcome : 

The " Awareness on Skill Development" program organized by KLEF NSS in Mellepudi Village 

on December 9, 2022, yielded impactful outcomes. Villagers were educated on the importance of 

skill development for economic empowerment and livelihood improvement. Through interactive 

sessions, attendees gained insights into various skills to enhance their earning potential and were 

motivated to pursue vocational training opportunities. The initiative, under the guidance of Dr. 

Ch. Hanumantha Rao and Mr. P. Srikanth Reddy, aimed to uplift the community by fostering a 

culture of continuous learning and skill enhancement. 

 

 



Event Photos: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Students creating awareness among villagers regarding improving and proper utilization of their 

skills on 09/12/22



 



 



 


